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Re: following up on the President's comments

Eric Edlund <eric.edlund@cortland.edu>
Fri 5/29/2020 10�09 AM

To:  Aubrey Roe aubrey.roe@cortland.edu <aubrey.roe@cortland.edu>

It's a little weird to do something like this online, so I'm glad to hear that was well received. 

I also wanted to say to you, as well as everyone else, that what you expressed about your
teaching, the part about having to go back and relearn the basics, is an experience we all have.
You will continue to have it, and in the process discover new things and come to a deeper
understanding. It's one of the remarkable things about teaching.

Please also feel free to reach out to us if you feel that you have questions about things as you
start teaching. You're part of this network now, so take advantage of it, and please also share
your ideas with us too!

-EE

From: Aubrey Roe aubrey.roe@cortland.edu <aubrey.roe@cortland.edu>
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 3:33 PM
To: Eric Edlund <eric.edlund@cortland.edu>
Subject: Re: following up on the President's comments
 
Hi Eric,

Thank you so much!! Iʼm glad you sent that because I thought he said her name was Annette and I
had no idea how to spell her last name. Thanks for the effort that went into that today, it was great!
It felt like the closure we all needed, or at least that I did.

Talk soon!
Aubrey

From: Eric Edlund <eric.edlund@cortland.edu>
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 2:29:06 PM
To: Aubrey Roe aubrey.roe@cortland.edu <aubrey.roe@cortland.edu>
Subject: following up on the President's comments
 
Aubrey,

I took a few notes while President Bitterbaum was speaking today and wanted to send those
along to you in case you didn't get them down. He suggested that you might want to reach out
to Nan (Nanette) Pasquarello and the Dean of the School of Education, Andrea Lachance.

Thank you for sharing your experiences today. That was really fantastic. As teachers we all
have a lot of hard and interesting work ahead of us here if we do this online thing again.
Welcome to the club!

Be in touch. Best wishes,
Eric


